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HARINGEY WELL-BEING PARTNERSHIP BOARD     Item No: 
 
Date:   12 June 2007 
 
Report Title: Update from Supporting People Partnership 
 
Report of: Chair, Mathew Pelling 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
To update the Haringey Well-Being Partnership Board on Supporting People Partnership’s most 
recent meetings and/or activities. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
That the Haringey Well-Being Partnership Board note progress and key issues. 

 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
Chair’s name : Mathew Pelling      
Title                : Supporting People Programme Manager 
Tel                  : 0208 489 3340 
Email address : mathew.pelling@haringey.gov.uk 
 

 
UPDATE 
 
The Supporting People programme continues to be delivered to all vulnerable client groups in the 
Borough. 
Service activity is presently centred on : 
 

- the Tendering and Commissioning of Mental Health Services 
- the Tendering and Commissioning of Offender and Substance Misuse Services 
- the collation and assessment of PI workbooks for Quarter 1 (2007/08) 
- the completion and submission of Milestone reports to CLG 
- the writing and presenting of Performance Visit reports to Commissioning Body  
- completion of Value for Money Assessments to inform Bridging Contracts which are being 

prepared for Support Providers 
- ongoing Action Plan following the Audit Commission Inspection 
 
The last Commissioning Body meeting on 20 April 2007 determined that the Director of Adults, 
Culture and Community Services will become the new Chair with effect from the next meeting in 
June (22nd). 
They also : 
- agreed the schedule of potential Price increases / reductions based on the tiering of all 

services in the programme be brought back to a specific Financial issues meeting in October 
2007, although they did agree the price increases and reductions based on the Value for 
Money assessments. 

- received completed Re-validation and Performance Visit reports  
- agreed to 50% funding of a new mentoring service for Offenders and People at Risk of  
      Offending  
  
 


